
 
 

BUFFALO TRAIL PUBLIC SCHOOLS – BTPS Supports Staff on New 
Curriculum – NEWS RELEASE – Tuesday, September 27, 2022 

It has been an exciting return to school for students in Buffalo Trail Public Schools. We are back 
into our school routines in our classrooms. 
 
This year, teachers across the province will be implementing a new curriculum. The K-3 
curriculum for Math, English Language Arts and Literature and K-6 Physical Education and 
Wellness are new. Parents/Guardians will be able to hear more about this from their schools 
and teachers. 
 
BTPS is providing support for our teachers through sessions that began in Spring of 2022 that 
allowed teachers to dive into the contents of the new curriculum. Throughout the 2022-2023 
school year, teachers will continue to have professional learning opportunities to support many 
components of the new curriculum. BTPS has Innovation Coaches working alongside teachers 
to support them on creating learning for students that align to the curriculum. In addition, BTPS 
has purchased numeracy and literacy resources for teachers.  
 
See Kindergarten students from Vermilion Elementary School hard at work below.  
 

 



 
 
Parents/Guardians and community members who are interested in an overview of what the 
new curriculum means in our classrooms, are able to view our previous engagement sessions 
on our website at www.btps.ca. 
 
As we head into a new school year, I want to extend a huge thank you to our BTPS staff for 
organizing such wonderful back-to-school activities. Between all the back-to-school messages, 
pancake breakfasts, barbeques, muffin mornings and extra-curricular activities, our staff have 
ensured that BTPS students and families are welcomed, supported, and will continue to thrive 
in our learning environments!  
 
BTPS is proud of the work of our teachers in supporting the learning of all students. We strive to 
improve student learning, in a safe and caring environment, supported by a highly effective 
team.  

http://www.btps.ca/

